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OCA CIRCULAR NO. 97-2022 

TO ALL JUDGES AND BRANCH CLERKS OF COURT 
OF THE DESIGNATED ENVIRONMENTAL COURTS 

SUBJECT: WEBINAR ON BIOTECHNOLOGY AND 
REGULATION IN THE PHILIPPINES 

The International Service for the Acquisition of Agri-biotech 
Applications (ISAAA), through the SoutheastAsianRegional Center for 
Graduate Study and Research in Agriculture (SEARCA), in coordination 
with the Philippine Judicial Academy (PHILJA), will be conducting a 
webinar entitled, "Biotechnology and Regulation in the Philippines" on 29 
April 2022, 10:00a.m. to 12:00 noon. 

In this connection, all judges and branch clerks of court of 
designated environmental courts are DIRECTED to virtually attend the 
webinar on OFFICIAL TIME, using the link below, provided that their 
respective court calendars are properly managed and the parties are duly 
notified of any cancelled hearings: 

https:llus06web.zoom.us/webinar/registerIWN_zZqphTDDRBKuc5w_faZ 
Rog 

The participants are directed to submit to the Court Management 
Office, Office of the Court Administrator, copies of certificates of 
participation within ten (l 0) days from receipt thereof. 

Attached are the briefer and program for reference. For questions 
and concerns, you may contact Ms. Zabrina Bugnosen, Project Associat , 
at zbugnosen@isaaa.org. ..- 
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